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Notice of Administrative Hearing Board & Closure for Good Cause

November 16, 2020

Notice is hereby given that an Administrative Hearing Board will be held by the Maryland-National
Capital Park Police, Prince George's County Division, on allegations of misconduct. These allegations took
place on May 25, 2018. The hearing will be held November 19, 20, 30, and December 1-4, 2020, at The
Showplace Arena, 14900 Pennsylvania Avenue, Upper Marlboro, MD 20772. The hearing is scheduled to
begin at 10:00 am on November 19, 2020, and at 09:00 am each day thereafter.

Due to current COVID related restrictions, this 16" day of November 2020, pursuant to Md. Code,

Public Safety §3-107(e)(1)(ii), and for good cause, ORDERED that this Administrative Hearing Board be

W. Johnson

and hereby is, CLOSED.




